
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF INDIANA 

 
TRANSITION TO NEW VIDEOCONFERENCE TOOL 

FOR COURT HEARINGS 
 
 

Beginning the week of February 22, 2021, Chief Judge Robyn Moberly will be using 
a new tool for videoconferencing, Zoom for Government ®. Hearing participants will 
find that this new tool uses the Zoom® app or program and those who already have 
that tool available will not need to download a new app or program.   
 
Training materials and additional information have been posted in Judge Moberly’s 
section of the Court’s website – click here to access.  The other judges may 
transition to using Zoom for Government® in the months ahead.  If that occurs, 
these materials will be moved to a more prominent place on the Court’s website.  
 
If the new videoconferencing tool will be used for your hearing and you have 
previously received a hearing notice, watch for an updated hearing notice providing 
more details.   

 
 

February 11, 2021 /s/ Kevin Dempsey 
     Bankruptcy Clerk 

https://www.insb.uscourts.gov/zoom-video-hearing-guide-participants

